
Dear Committee Members, 

  I am a professional care giver with over 25 years of experience in this field. I find my 
work to be very rewarding and I care a great deal about the people I care for. As a 
professional care giver I find HB 4135 an atrocity.  HB 4135 would require the 
withholding of food and water from patients under my care. As a professional who 
oversees  the well being of my clients, the withholding of food and water would be 
unthinkable. HB 4135 is poorly written and does not take into account all the 
perspectives of persons involved.  Please vote no on HB 4135. 

Gerald Lindsey 

Salem, Oregon 

 


